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Portland Advocates for Lead-free Drinking Water: The City of has shown willful 

municipal control over favoring citizens’ civil rights.  

 

This manifests in not only police abuse of power, but also through a pervasive 

disregard of protecting public health.  City of Portland & League of Oregon Cities' 

efforts to weaken HB 2928 law perpetuates Portland OR’s broad pattern of civil rights 

violations - rooted in racist and socio-economic prejudice. 

 


